
WM NEWS
Williamson County Landfill  

Summer 2025

Williamson Co. Landfill
600 Landfill Road
Phone: (512) 759-8881 
Fax (512) 759-5004

Landfill Hours
Monday- Friday: 7 AM to 5 PM
Saturday: 7 AM to Noon
Sunday: Closed

Hutto Recycling Center (512) 846-7256
Monday - Friday: 7 AM to 5 PM
Saturday: 7 AM to Noon
Sunday: Closed

JESSE ANDRADE
Sr. District
Manager

Manager’s Report
Hello neighbors, I hope you’re all enjoying your summer and finding ways to stay cool! I’d like to take a 
moment to share a few updates from the Williamson County Landfill and highlight some recent community 
activities. 

We are currently wrapping up two key operational projects: construction of a new landfill cell and the 
capping of an existing one, both scheduled for completion by July. These efforts are to ensure the landfill 
continues to operate safely and efficiently for years to come. 

In the spirit of Earth Day, WM was proud to sponsor the Hutto Chamber of Commerce monthly luncheon held on April 9 
at the East Williamson County Higher Education Center. Our team enjoyed connecting with local leaders and residents. 
We handed out Earth Day-themed giveaways, raffled off reusable travel mugs, and shared information about upcoming 
sustainability initiatives. 

Additionally, WM recently partnered with Williamson County to host a Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) collection in 
Hutto, TX, which brought in 351 vehicles. This event provided residents with a safe, convenient way to dispose of hazardous 
items like paints, pesticides, cleaners, and other materials that don’t belong in the regular trash. Events like this reflect WM’s 
commitment to environmental stewardship and serving the community, and we’re proud to support responsible disposal 
efforts across the region.  

Looking ahead, we’re in the early stages of planning our next HHW event, which will take place this fall. While the date is still 
to be determined, we’ll be sure to share more details as they become available. 

Lastly, a reminder: as of April 1, 2025, the Williamson County Recycle Center is no longer accepting electronic waste 
(e-waste) due to challenges securing reliable recycling partners. We encourage residents to visit earth911.com or 
call2recycle.org for safe and responsible e-waste disposal options.

Thank you for taking the time to stay informed, and for your partnership in supporting our shared goal of a cleaner, more 
sustainable community. We’re proud to serve Williamson County and look forward to keeping you updated.

The Williamson County Landfill team at the Spring HHW 
event in Hutto.

Texas Rock Rose (Pavonia lasiopetala) at the entrance garden 
of the Williamson County Landfill. 

http://earth911.com
http://call2recycle.org

